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Product Discontinuance Notification 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer 
 
This letter serves as formal notification to discontinue the supply of LL400xG in MELF 
package product series due to our subcontractor will no longer be able to support the 
demand as their wafer supplier will close due to financial instability.  
 
To minimize the impact of this product discontinuation, we will be offering S1x series in 
DO-214AC (SMA) package from our internal manufacturing as a replacement. The 
electrical performance is comparable but in a different form factor. 
 
We regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, and we continually ensure 
to supply your future product requirements with our world-class product lines.  
 
TSC values our business relationship and looks forward to your continued interest in our 
products.  
 
To best serve you, all inquiries and requests should be directed through your local 
Taiwan Semiconductor Field Quality Service or Customer Quality Engineer. 
 
Signed: 
 
Chris Lin 
Product Marketing 
 
 
Effectivity: May 2022 
 
Affected Part Number List 
 

Discontinued Replacement 

Part Number Package Part Number Package 

LL4001G L0G MELF S1D DO-214AC (SMA) 

LL4002G L0G MELF S1D DO-214AC (SMA) 

LL4003G L0G MELF S1D DO-214AC (SMA) 

LL4004G L0G MELF S1G DO-214AC (SMA) 

LL4005G L0G MELF S1J DO-214AC (SMA) 

LL4006G L0G MELF S1K DO-214AC (SMA) 

LL4007G L0G MELF S1M DO-214AC (SMA) 
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